
From: Joyce Chin   
Sent: Monday, 17 January 2022 12:40 PM 
To: Committee, Migration (REPS) <migration@aph.gov.au> 
Subject: Ending Indefinite and Arbitrary Immigration Detention Bill 2021 
 
 
I strongly believe this bill is important to address the neglected issues we had in immigration detention.  It is very 
cruel and inhuman for Australia to the unfair treatment, suffering and safety of the refugees and people seeking 
asylum, especially in times like this. 

We have to step up and address the failure of policy and practice in immigration detention which has been string on 

for too long,  

 

I urge the Committee to support this Bill. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Joyce Chin 
Kingston, Tasmania 
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